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To
JJ Mr. T. K, Jose, IAS

Additional Chief Secretary 
Local Self Government Department 
Government of Kerala 
Thiruvananthapuram

24-07-2018

Dear Sir,

Subject: Centenary Celebrattons - Organising a seminar by IEI on ‘Kerala’s water woes-Chirilenges and
Mitigation - Request for Association of Water Resources Department - regarding

The institution of Engineers (India) or IEI is the largest multidisciplinary professional body that encompasses 15 
engineering disciplines and gives engineers a global platform to share professional interest. lb has membership 
strength of more than 0.8 million. Established in 1920 with its headquarters at 8. Gokhale Road, Kolkata-70020 IE! 
has served the engineering fraternity close to a century. During this period of time IEI has been inextricably linked 
with the history of modem day engineering.

The Intuition of Engineers (India) is celebrating its 100,h year of formation starting from September 2019 extending for 
a period of one year. The celebration in Kerala is proposed to be inaugurated on 19lh September 2019 at the State 
Centre by the Hon'ble Chief Minister, A two day technical seminar is planned as part of the inaugural function on the 
above topic on 19lh & 20th September 2019 at the State Centre. The theme proposed is on the (availability of water 
after the recent floods.

We cherish the long standing association between IEI and Local Self Government Department in various activities 
For the successful conduct of the seminar, participation from your organisation is essential.

We look forward for association with the Department by way of being a participating organisation and deputing 
delegates for the seminar.

I request you to please consider this request and inform us the decision at the earliest as we propose to include the 
LSG Department as an associating organisation.

Looking forward for a favourable decision.

Thanking you,
With regards,

Er.Asok Kumar 1C, FIE 
Honorary Secretary
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